

The Atlanta Committee for the Olympic Games 250 Williams Street, Suite 6000 P.O. Box 1996 Atlanta, GA 30301-1996 USA Telephone 404-224-1996 Facsimile 404-224-1997

August 23, 1996

Mr. Brian Donnelly, President Microlife USA, Inc. 1255 Rolling Oaks Drive Kennesaw, Georgia 30152

Dear Brian:

The 1996 Olympic Games have been described as the largest peace-time event ever held. Furthermore, *Waste Age Magazine* called the program, "The most comprehensive waste management and recycling program in the history of the Olympic Games." The Olympics achieved the highest recycling rate in Olympic history, 82%. Microlife was the key component in the Olympic waste management program.

I commend Microlife for overcoming the many political and operational obstacles. The Atlanta Committee for the Olympic Games required a mixed waste composting facility that could be set-up in less than six months, accept 300 tons per day, sort out recyclables and produce a class I compost without odor problems. We are very pleased that your company delivered on all the promises that were made.

In light of the extraordinary action on the part of Microlife to provide mixed waste composting as the sole source vendor to the Games, a Recognition Award has been designated to your firm and signed by A.D. Frazier, Jr., Chief Operating Officer, Atlanta Committee for the Olympic Games. This award acknowledges your successful completion of all requirements for the Waste Management and Recycling program.

Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Kevin G. Nall

Program Manager Waste Management, Recycling and Cleaning